
 

Important Competitor Information 

Parking 

Due to the persistent wet weather, please follow the directions of the car parkers. It will not be 

possible to park teams together or take special requests. Where possible, please travel together to 

reduce the number of vehicles.  

As the majority of parking is on grass, please familiarise yourself with where the tow hook is on the 

front of your vehicle in case you need to be towed out. Please be patient with the towing team. 

Flu Vacs and declarations 

Flu vaccinations will be checked on arrival in the grass car park. Once checked and passed you will 

receive a flu vac compliant ticket which will need to be presented to declarations in order to receive 

your bib number.  

If parking on the hard-standing car park, your passport will be checked on the gate on your way in, 

the flu vac checker will be located in a trailer. You will receive a flu vac compliant ticket which will 

need to be presented to declarations in order to receive your bib number. 

All passports must be presented on the day of competition. As BRC are not operating stabling at this 

championship, those stabling on site at Aston may be requested to present the passport to gain 

entrance to the stables, they will still need to present on the day of competition.  

General information 

• Secretary’s and Declarations can be found in the log cabin by the main arena. 

• We have a full day of competition planned on both days so please stick to your times. 

• A map of the site will be released closer to the date, please keep an eye out on the BRC 

website/Facebook.  

• Course Walks – There will be a course walk at 0930 for 10 minutes on each day during the first 

class on each day. There will be no other breaks in competition for course walks. Please check the 

timetable for the start time of your class to ensure you give yourself enough time to arrive to walk 

the course before the class starts. Courses will be available for walking on the day before 

competition but may not be finalised (should changes need to be made due to weather etc. until 

0730 on the day of the class).  

• There will be two competitors on course at the same time, so please listen to the sounds for the 

SJ and XC arenas as they will be different. Check with the collecting ring steward if you are unsure. 

Red flags will be used before entering the water should a competitor need to be stopped before 

entering the XC section. 

• There will be catering on site in the form of a burger and crepe van. 

• Trade stands will be located next to the scoring marquee between the car parking field and the 

competition arena. There will be chairs available in the marquee for competitors to use when 

eating or to get out of the elements. 

 

Make sure you keep checking Facebook and the website for any updates on the championships. 

Good luck and have fun! 


